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March 200 1972

Dr. Hector Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Chrlstl, Texas

Dear Doctor Garcia,

I know of no one else in the clty that mlght be
able to give me some information on scholarships
for young Mexican-american boys who will be
graduating this coming Mayo I am told that you,
as a civic leader, might be able to give me some
agencies whom I can contact in order to obtain
a scholarship for needy boys.

We have some fine Mexican-american lads who are
graduating from High School and would like to go
colleget however, the families are not able to
afford that type of monies to send the boys for
further studies. These boys are in the upper 10%
in thelr class®

I would appreciate any information concerning
scholarships for such boys. It would be lamentable
not to glve these boys a chance for further studies
in a college. They are deserving of some help and
can be of great help to the Mexican community in the
future.

Sincerely yours,

O.- 9-. A..vg B .
A. F. Derrera, S.J.
Prlnclpal


